
Victory Over Violence (VOV) is a movement to help 
inspire young people throughout the world to identify 
and root out violence in their daily lives and in their 
communities and is in support of the United Nations 
“Culture of Peace” initiative. 

VOV is inspired by universal principles of nonviolence 
and respect for all living beings. Its goal is to contribute 
to a culture of peace through awareness, introspection, 
individual empowerment and a courageous and creative 
commitment to dialogue. It encourages respect, trust and 
friendship among young people, families, schools and 
communities across all boundaries such as race, religion 
and culture.

The VOV movement begins with you. Starting on the 
personal level, we will collectively build a culture of 
peace worldwide. Visit the VOV.com website and launch 
your personal peace movement today!

Launch Your Personal  
Peace Movement Today!

www.vov.com
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VOV is provided as a public service of the Soka Gakkai 
International-USA as part of its ongoing commitment 
to build a culture of peace through dialogue, mutual 
respect and altruistic action.

I will value my own life. Today, again, I will reach  
beyond my doubts, taking concrete steps to uncover my 
unlimited potential. Recognizing that a lack of  
self-identity and hope for the future are at the root of all 
violence, I will fight to realize my dreams, even if they  
seem impossible.

I will respect all life. Through understanding, tolerance  
and respect for diversity, I will see beyond superficial 
differences. I will awaken to a deeper sense of 
interconnectedness with those around me by reflecting  
on the common humanity I share with all people.

I will actively pursue dialogue. With care and 
consideration for the dignity inherent in others, I will  
make continual efforts to reach out to people each day, 
especially those different from myself. Through genuine 
friendship, I will break through feelings of isolation and 
hopelessness that can lead to acts of violence.

I will inspire hope in others. With courage, I will  
resolutely stand up against violence, be it passive or  
physical and teach others through my own example.  
 I will support others and encourage them to follow  
 their dreams.


